
Practice registration support
Patient registration process
Primary Sense and reports available, to support identification of patients who
would benefit from early registration in MyMedicare
Quality Improvement – support to develop a QI action plan
Resources, key messages for patients, and an opportunity to meet the team
available to support you
GPGC: Get to know more about your local GP and general practice
membership organisation.

Gold Coast Primary Health Network, in partnership with General Practice
Gold Coast (GPGC) invite general practitioners, practice managers, and

nurses to an interactive information session on MyMedicare – the next steps.

This is your opportunity to receive an update on MyMedicare, including
commencement of voluntary patient registration and on General Practice Gold
Coast and how this member-based organisation supports the advancement of
general practice.

The evening will include interactive stands where you can gather the information
you need on the following topics:

MyMedicare - the next steps
Tuesday, 10 October

6.00pm - 8.30pm | Sharks Event Centre, Southport | Dinner provided

CONTACT
GCPHN Events Team
Phone: 07 5635 2455
Email: events@gphn.com.au

RSVP
For more information or to
register, visit this website or
scan the QR code:

https://gcphn.org.au/events/mymedicare-the-next-steps/

